
Dear Board of Supervisors 

 

As a resident of Willits I am contacting you to let you know that I am firmly against opening up Mendocino county 

rangelands to large cannabis cultivation. We do not have the water to devote to an export crop which will only have 

negative consequences for the residences. Whatever financial benefits the county thinks they may get from this action 

will not out way the environmental and social effects that are sure to follow.  I implore you to vote no.   

 

Thank you and kind regards, 

 

Patricia Rede 

 


